
 
 

 

 
 

 

The Arizona Dental Hygienists’ Association is holding its annual membership meeting, called 

the General Assembly, on Saturday, October 20, 2018, at the Steele Indian School Park, 300 E. 

Indian School Rd., Phoenix, AZ 85012. 

  

An important responsibility of the General Assembly is to elect association leaders. To that end, 

we are currently seeking nominations for the following positions. 

  

If you or someone you know is interested in one of the following opportunities for leadership 

development and service to the profession, we welcome your nomination. Self-nominations are 

encouraged! 

  

Board of Directors 

• Two (2) directors to serve three (3) year terms 

• One (1) director to serve for one (1) year to complete the remainder of a vacated term. 

  

ADHA Delegates and Alternates 

• Two (2) delegates to serve two (2) year terms 

• Up to four (4) alternate delegates to serve one (1) year terms 

  

 



Am I Qualified? 

Anyone who has been a voting member of AzDHA for at least one year is eligible. 

  

What is expected of me? 

Time commitments will vary by position. All positions include attending regular meetings and 

preparation for those meetings as well as fulfilling other obligations. Click here to read more 

about what these positions entail. Keep in mind, no matter the position, there will be experienced 

volunteers supporting, guiding, and learning right alongside you! 

  

I’m interested! What do I do next? 

You may declare your candidacy by notifying Deb Kappes at dkappes.azdha@gmail.com. You 

may also declare your candidacy at the General Assembly on Saturday, October 20th. 

  

It is highly recommended that you prepare in advance a brief, one-page professional summary 

outlining education, professional and association experience plus a narrative statement of no 

more than 400 words about why you are pursuing this opportunity and the strengths you bring to 

the position. A photo is optional. Candidate information received in advance will be posted on 

the AzDHA website prior to the General Assembly. As an option, you may also provide copies 

to members of the General Assembly on October 20th. 

  

All candidates will have the opportunity to address the General Assembly on October 20th during 

the Candidates’ Forum. Speeches are limited to 3 minutes. If you cannot attend the Assembly, 

you may provide a video recording of your speech. 

  

Questions?  

Contact Deb Kappes at dkappes.azdha@gmail.com or info@azdha.org. 

https://azdha.org/wp-content/uploads/2018/08/2018_What-you-need-to-know_Position-Responsibilities_Commitment.pdf
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